BLI: Notice of the change in location of headquarter
On 16 Aug2018, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the notice of the change in location of headquarter of the Corporation as follows:

The old headquarter address: No. 137, Nguyen Tat Thanh Street, Ward 8, Ca Mau city, Ca Mau province

The new headquarter address: No. 114A, Nguyen Cong Tru Street, Group 7, Ward 8, Ca Mau city, Ca Mau province

